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I have been a practicing PT for the last 14 years. I became certified in dry needling 

several years ago. I can honestly tell you through all my training there are few things 

that have completely changed my practice. Dry needling is one of those things. My 

patients love it and I have seen dramatic outcomes when it is applied to their care. I 

strongly recommend you allow PTs in Oregon to add this to the interventions they 

can apply to their patients to help them reduce their pain and improve their function.  


